
WAC 392-343-075  Energy conservation report.  In compliance with 
the provisions of chapter 39.35 RCW, school districts constructing 
school facilities shall complete an energy conservation report for any 
new construction or for additions to and modernization of existing 
school facilities which will be reviewed by the Washington state de-
partment of general administration. One copy of the energy conserva-
tion report, approved by the district board of directors, shall be 
filed with the superintendent of public instruction. The amount of 
state funding assistance for which a district is eligible for the 
preparation of the energy conservation report shall be the state fund-
ing assistance percentage multiplied by ten thousand dollars. The 
amount of state funding assistance for which a district is eligible 
shall be the state funding assistance percentage multiplied by the fee 
charged.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.525.020. WSR 10-09-008, § 392-343-075, 
filed 4/8/10, effective 5/9/10; WSR 06-16-032, recodified as § 
392-343-075, filed 7/25/06, effective 8/25/06; WSR 98-19-143, § 
180-27-075, filed 9/23/98, effective 10/24/98. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28A.525.020 and chapters 39.35 and 60.28 RCW. WSR 92-24-027, § 
180-27-075, filed 11/24/92, effective 12/25/92. Statutory Authority: 
RCW 28A.47.830. WSR 83-21-066 (Order 11-83), § 180-27-075, filed 
10/17/83.]
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